LIVERM®RE

CALIFORNIA

AIRPORT COMMISSION STAFF REPORT ITEM NO. 5.2
DATE: April 7, 2025

TO: Chairperson and Members of the Airport Commission

FROM: Benny Stuth, Airport Manager

SUBJECT: Aircraft Incident Report - March 2025

RECOMMENDED ACTION

Staff recommends the Airport Commission receive information on an aircraft incident that occurred
March 21, 2025.

SUMMARY

This report summarizes an incident involving an aircraft taxing after landing on Runway 25R that
occurred on March 21, 2025.

DISCUSSION

On March 21, 2025, at 7:00 pm, a non-LVK tenant in a Gulfstream GV-SP (G550), making the turn from
Taxiway Alpha onto Taxiway Echo, turned too sharp causing the aircraft to exit the pavement into the
side of the taxiway where the left landing gear sank into the ground. The left wing was punctured when it
came to rest on the indication sign for Taxiway Juliet. Despite this, there was no damage to the sign or
any other City property. Runways were not closed. NTSB was notified.

ATTACHMENTS

Prepared by: Angela Hescher
Administrative Technician



